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NOTICE 
 
 

 
PETROLEUM PRICING  

 
Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, March 28, 2025 – The Prince Edward Island Regulatory and 

Appeals Commission approved the following petroleum prices effective 12:01 a.m., Friday, March 28, 2025: 

• The price of regular gasoline will increase by 6.0 cents per litre (cpl); 

• The price of premium gasoline will increase by 5.0 cpl; 

• The price of furnace oil will increase by 1.5 cpl; and 

• The price of diesel will increase by 1.0 cpl;  

Including taxes, pump prices for regular unleaded gasoline at self-serve outlets will range from 169.9 to 

171.0 cpl, prices for premium unleaded gasoline at self-serve outlets will range from 178.9 to 180.1 cpl and 

prices for diesel will range from 190.4 to 191.6 cpl. 

 
The maximum price for furnace oil is 123.6 cpl. 

The Commission would like to remind consumers, retailers, and wholesalers that the applicable fuel charge 

rate will be changing to 0.0 on April 1, 2025, as a result of the amendments to Schedule 2 of the 

Greenhouse Gas Pollution Pricing Act and the Fuel Charge Regulations. 

For current petroleum prices visit irac.pe.ca. 

The Commission’s next scheduled pricing adjustment is April 4, 2025. 
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http://www.irac.pe.ca/document.aspx?file=petrol/currentprices.asp

